
 
Friday, 16 November 2012 
 
 
Testimonial from Anthony Robjohns 
 
 
 
Mr. Anthony Tratt 
Wildfire Safety Bunkers 
Lot 4/ 8-10 Simcock St, 
Somerville, Victoria 3912 
 
 
 
Dear Anthony and the team at Wildfire Safety Bunkers, 
 
As we prepare for the upcoming fire danger season I wish to write and again thank you 
for the tremendous Wildfire Safety Bunker you supplied to us. 
 
Yes, we prepare our property in line with the guild-lines and advise of the Country Fire 
Service and that will never change. But the increased piece of mind and security I have 
for my family in having one of your bunkers is truly tremendous. 
 
This is the second season we have had our bunker in place and the quality of your 
product and attention to detail in service and support is simply wonderful. 
 
The cost in purchasing a Wildfire Safety Bunkers is such a small price to pay for the 
benefit and peace of mind and I would recommend one without equivocation. 
 
To you and your team, many thanks Anthony, 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
 
Anthony Robjohns 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Adelaide Hills SA 
 


